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Hello My name is Justin Fleming. I currently reside in Irrigon, Oregon. I have been at 

my residence for 26 years. I am writing to encourage our legislators to seriously 

consider allowing ATVs that have had the proper modifications, and safety features 

installed to be allowed on Public roads in State of Oregon. Not including Interstate. I 

have family in Idaho, Utah, and Arizona. We visit each 1 to 2 times a year. We often 

go on ATV rides. I envy them for being allowed the convenience within their States to 

be able to utilize the public roads legally to gain access to the intended trails. Also a 

quick trip to the gas station or a buddies house for no real reason. It can indeed be 

done responsibly. I send my testimony to you strongly in favor of the measure. Thank 

you.  


